Wentzel, Michael

From: Louie, Richard <rlouie@entergy.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:48 AM

To: Wentzel, Michael

Subject: RE: INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2

FROM SET 2014-01 FOR THE REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING
UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION (TAC NOS. MD5407 AND
MD5408)

Mike,
Thanks very much.
Rich

From: Wentzel, Michael [mailto:Michael.Wentzel@nrc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:40 AM

To: Louie, Richard

Cc: Walpole, Robert W; Orlando, Thomas; TAYLOR, ANDREW C; IPRenewal NPEmails; Green, Kimberly

Subject: RE: INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2 FROM SET 2014-01 FOR
THE REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION
(TAC NOS. MD5407 AND MD5408)

Rich,
A response date of NLT March 13, 2015, should not be an issue. Thanks for the update.

For clarification, Kim is taking the lead for coordinating the upcoming ACRS meeting. To the extent that you
have questions concerning the ACRS meeting, please feel free to contact either Kim or myself.

Thanks,
Mike

From: Green, Kimberly

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 7:46 AM

To: Louie, Richard

Cc: Walpole, Robert W; Orlando, Thomas; TAYLOR, ANDREW C; Wentzel, Michael; IPRenewal NPEmails

Subject: RE: INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2 FROM SET 2014-01 FOR
THE REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION
(TAC NOS. MD5407 AND MD5408)

Rich,

Because | am no longer the PM for the IP LRA, | have forwarded your email to Mike Wentzel. He will get back
to you regarding your request.

Kim
From: Louie, Richard [mailto:rlouie@entergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 1:19 PM
To: Green, Kimberly




Cc: Walpole, Robert W; Orlando, Thomas; TAYLOR, ANDREW C

Subject: FW: INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2 FROM SET 2014-01 FOR
THE REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION
(TAC NOS. MD5407 AND MD5408)

Kim,

Our license renewal services group is presently preparing the response to the subject RAIl for IPEC. However, because
we will be proposing some exceptions to the internal inspections of tanks and piping that are shared between the two
units, such as the City Water and Fire Protection Water systems, we would like to request an additional two weeks from

the present due date in order to prepare the justifications for these exceptions.

Therefore, instead of the current due date of 2/27/2015, we would provide the response to the subject RAI no later than
3/13/2015.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Richard Louie
rlouie@entergy.com

Regulatory Assurance
Indian Point Energy Center
(914) 254-6618

From: NRC_MAIL_DLR Resource [mailto:NRC MAIL DLR.Resource@nrc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 4:33 PM

To: Walpole, Robert W

Subject: INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2 FROM SET 2014-01 FOR THE
REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION (TAC
NOS. MD5407 AND MD5408)

INDIAN POINT: REISSUE OF REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 3.0.3-2 FROM SET 2014-01
FOR THE REVIEW OF THE INDIAN POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 2 AND 3, LICENSE
RENEWAL APPLICATION (TAC NOS. MD5407 AND MD5408)
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